
Item C3
Presentation by CH2MHill Relative to Engineering Study of 
Wastewater Treatment Plant Operations
The City Council approved an agreement with Engineering Firm, CH2MHill to perform a 
Review of Sewage Sludge Handling and Disposal Methods for Grand Island's Wastewater 
Treatment Plant at the December 4, 2001 City Council Meeting.  An update was presented at 
the March 19, 2002 City Council Study Session.  Workshops have been held with city staff 
throughout the process where plant operations were reviewed, possible improvements 
discussed, and a recommended improvement selected.  Odor was considered throughout the 
review with odor control measures identified and incorporated into their recommendations.  
Tom Heinemann of CH2MHill will update the Council on the Review.
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